

17th September 2019

Dear Parents,

NEW HEADTEACHER APPOINTMENT

It is with great pleasure that we inform you that, following an intensive recruitment and selection process, Mr Adams has been appointed to the position of Headteacher of Shobnall Primary School.

The position will commence with immediate effect.

We are delighted with his appointment and we are sure that you will join us in wishing him every success for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M. Dixon

Chair of the Local Governing Body





